
 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Bernard M K Lim [mailto:bernard@lavscreen.com]  
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2004 1:06 PM 
To: Goh Wei Koon 
Cc: Amilia 
Subject: Thanks For Your Support 
Importance: High 
 
Hi Wei Koon, 
  
I would like to offer my congratulations on your new job and position. 
  
No one has done more to deserve the honour, or has worked harder to promote our interest. 
I am making a point of writing to you in order to express our sincere appreciation for the 
manner in which, 
you and & every member of your staff in ICH Consulting has maintained consistently excellent 
standards of service throughout our association over the past 6 months. 
  
In short, you have gone beyond your professional duties by EXPRESSING your concerns 
with regards to the overall health and well being of  
LITHO-LAV PRODUCTS PTE LTD. 
I would also like to add my own appreciation. The introductions you made for our company 
and the contacts and information that we have gained will be extremely useful in our 
expansion programme. 
Kindly convey our gratitude to all the people concerned, of whom you have good cause to be 
proud. 
  
You can count on me and my company to give you any assistance you require in your new 
job, and I wish you every success for the future. 
Do keep in-touch. 
  
With kind regards, 
  
Bernard M K Lim 
General Manager 
Regional Business Development /  
Corporate Planning 
LITHO-LAV PRODUCTS PTE LTD 
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